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11th September, 2025
 

Dear parents / carer

 

I am please to confirm that your child has a place in choir, starting on Monday 15th September. 

The club will run between 3.30 and 4.30 pm. Please ensure that you child is collected promptly, unless you have booked them into wraparound provision also. Any child not collected on time will be added to the wraparound facility and you will be charged for this extra service at £4.50 per child.
Kind regards,
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Mrs Dionne Dunn
Head Teacher 
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